
Wednesday 10th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are taking 40 or so students to sing evensong in St Paul’s Cathedral on Monday 15th October. We 
will be travelling during the end of period 3 and aim to arrive at the cathedral for 13.30. Evensong 
will be free for parents to attend at 17.00. Please be in the cathedral by 16.45 if you intend to visit 
the cathedral to hear us sing evensong. 
 
Evensong lasts less than an hour, so please indicate in the below permission slip how you intend to 
take your child home. Once students are dismissed from school’s care, we clearly cannot continue 
to take responsibility for them and so we ask parents to choose carefully how they would like us to 
dispense our duties. 
 
We are once again limited in numbers for this performance and, whilst we never before have been 
required to turn students away from this opportunity, each year it seems the choir expands and 
pressure on places for our events increases. I shall ensure that I operate a first-come first-served in 
relation to permission slips. 
 
Thank you, as ever, for supporting your child’s musical development; we trust that you will enjoy 
such an opportunity and we hope to continue this link with the cathedral in the future. 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
 
NICHOLAS ROBSON 
 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the choir’s singing of evensong in St Paul’s Cathedral. 
 
 I will collect my child at the end of evensong at around 18.00 
 I am happy for my child to be dismissed from Notting Hill Gate tube station  at c18.30 
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